



Department of Mathematical Sciences Phone (605) 394-2471

March 20, 1985

Dr. Stephen Bronn Department of Mathematics University of Southern Colorado Pueblo, CO 81001

Dear Dr. Bronn:

I would like to support you in any way I can to encourage a Department Chairs Meeting or session at next year's Rocky Mountain Sectional Meeting. We are in the process of establishing such meetings at the National MAA Meetings, but it is critical that they also be held at the Sections.

I've attached some items that might give you a flavor of what we are doing nationally. The Texas Section has had Department Chairs Meetings for years and they are presently writing up their ideas so as to help others; I will send you a copy as soon as it is available.

Please count on me to participate and support you in any way possible.

Sincerely, Janus Buller

David Ballew

Chairman, MAA Committee

on Department Heads Meetings

DWB:tll

Enc.